
Letham & District Community Council 

Note of Meeting 

 
Held on:   Monday 20th June  2022, at 7.30 pm   

Held at: The Feuars’ Hall & TEAMS  

Present:   Graeme Fraser, Isobel Sword, Sandra Macrae                         

Also present      Cllr. Serena Cowdy, Cllr Nicol,                          

Apologies    Lorraine Brachi, Jennifer Brown, Julie Wright, Wendy Cameron, Karen Smith,,                   

Cllr. Fairweather, Cllr.Shepherd,  Mhairi Dickson,                        

 

1.  Minute of previous meeting approved. 

2. Matters arising 

• IT equipment will be purchased ASAP 

 

3. Funding 

Funding application submitted to cover the cost of mapping / recording of 

all green spaces and green footpaths in and around Letham, the cost of 

fixed information signs and repairs to 2 paths. (total cost over nineteen 

thousand pounds) 

 

Parking issue Jubilee Park 

4. This issue was to be raised at the next traffic meeting but appears not to 

have been mentioned. 

Vehicles are currently regularly parked opposite the entrance causing 

difficulties for any emergency vehicles to access Jubilee Park. 

Cllr Nicol will follow up. 

 

5. Park Equipment / rocking horse 

The old rocking horse is no longer safe and cannot be sold on. A 

consultation was carried out with some of the children to choose options 

for replacement. The new equipment should be in place by late summer.  

 

 

6. Consultations 

• Management Rules for Parks 

It appears that the suggestion is for there to be standardized rules for all 

local authority parks such as there being a standard evening close time 

(this would be totally impractical for parks such as Letham or Victoria 

Park Arbroath where there is no easy way to secure the area)    

• Burial Grounds Rules and Regulations 
 

Treasurer 

CC acc.                    £1424.70 

Defibrillator Acc.    £640.76 

Letham Paths Acc.  £369.61   

 



• Friockheim Medical practice has made a donation to the Letham paths 

Fund and the defibrillator fund (the practice is now closed but they wished 

to put some funds they had left back into the community)  

 

AOCB 

• Police/ Neighborhood watch scheme – Secretary will contact the Police for 

advice. 

 

• Footpath, East Den Brae to Greenhills and land, this footpath and the area 

of land will be recorded on the mapping exercise. 

 

• Bridge engineer and flooding risk in the Den 

The Local Councilors will follow up the lack of action regarding this issue. 

 

Date of Next Meeting,    Monday 18th  July 2022 
 


